
Did you know?  
June 4th to 8th is Discovery Week.  Medical Students from University of Western  

Ontario will be visiting WRH to find out what Windsor has to offer.  
The WRH Tribune is a publication of the Public Affairs Department  of Windsor Regional 

Hospital.  Submissions can be made to gsullens@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008. 

Employee Referral Program Launched 

Above and Beyond Update 
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An exciting new initiative has been launched at WRH. The Employee Referral Award Program is a recruitment 
program that encourages and compensates current Windsor Regional Hospital employees for referring qualified 
candidates to selected employment opportunities. An employee is eligible to receive a one thousand ($1000) 
dollar cash award for the referral and hiring of a candidate.  For more information, visit the WRH Intranet Site or 
contact Human Resources at ext. 52330 to obtain referral forms and current eligible positions. 

 
If you can't describe what you are doing as a process, you 
don't know what you're doing.  
                                                                 W. Edwards Deming 

Paddles Up 
We are pleased to announce that WRH will have six teams in this summer’s Dragon Boat Races for the Cure.  
Team Captains are Janet Giffen, Kim Sinisac, Cathy Fioret, Shelley Eslinger, Colleen Nelson and Lisa Fischer 
 representing a variety of departments. Good Luck to all and our appreciation for supporting the Breast Health  
Centre. 

Lobster Dinner at Place Concorde  

Windsor Regional Hospital is one of 25 hospitals selected in Ontario to participate in an innovative pilot project  
adding Physician Assistants to the Health Care Team.  Physicians Assistants are highly skilled health profession-
als who support physicians in a range of health care settings.  It is anticipated they will begin this fall and winter. 

The Above and Beyond Program has been operating at Windsor Regional Hospital for 17 months. To date, 791 
staff members have received Above and Beyond tokens. Above and Beyond tokens are awarded to employees, 
volunteers and  physicians who go the extra mile in the performance of their duties. Three tokens can be redeemed 
in the Public Affairs for $50 in Devonshire Mall Gift certificates or two tokens can be  redeemed  for a $25 Cineplex 
Odeon Movie Pass. 

Physician Assistant Pilot Program 

WRH will once again be participating in the annual Lobster Dinner at Place Concorde on June 22, 2007. The  
tickets are $25.00 for a choice of a dinner of 2 lobsters or $15 for a steak dinner.  Dinner is served under a tent and 
entertainment is provided by Bigg Wiggle Band. All proceeds support the CT Scanner fundraising efforts. Tickets 
can be purchased in the Public Affairs office.  


